
 
 

 

 

September 30, 2010 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s rules (47 
CFR §§ 0.457, 0.459), we are requesting the Commission to withhold the following 
attachments as confidential documents from public disclosure indefinitely. 
 

 Schematics 

 Theory of Operation 

 Frequency Block Diagrams 

 Tune-up Procedure 
 
Any exhibit / information for which we have requested confidentiality, but which may not 
be accorded such treatment by the FCC, should be returned to us. 
 
The documents listed above contain trade secrets that are treated as confidential by us. 
 Substantial competitive harm to us could result should they be made available to the 
public. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Todd Van Cleave 
Manager Engineering Services 
Carlsbad Research & Development 
Sierra Wireless America, Inc. 
 
                                                      

 


